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September TCA Students of the Month!



C o n g r a t u l a t i o n s  t o  T C A  s t u d e n t s :  C h a r l i  S u t t o n ,  G r a d e  4 ;  a n d  P r i n c e 


U n d e r w o o d ,  G r a d e  K !   B a s e d  o n  t h e i r  w o r k  a n d  e f f o r t  t h r o u g h o u t  t h i s  p a s t 

m o n t h ,  t h e y  h a v e  b e e n  s e l e c t e d  a s  “ S t u d e n t s  o f  t h e  M o n t h ”  f o r  t h e  m o n t h  o f 


S e p t e m b e r !   K e e p  u p  t h e  g r e a t  w o r k !

TCA Welcome Picnic 

Special thanks to all of those that attended our TCA Welcome Picnic this year!  We

had pizza, STEM boat competitions, a scavenger hunt, grassroots music, and an

amazing time with families! We can't wait to see you all again at the Aviary!



If you are considering cyber school for this school year, please let us know and we will be

happy to meet.    Let me know if you are interested or would like to learn more. 

Just call or email:  Dr. Brian Plichta
412-466-9131 x 1041 plichtab@wmasd.org







  Teacher Spotlight
Teacher Spotlight




 Dear families, 
   
      As we slide into the fall season, we are haunted by how fast we are approaching the end of the first nine weeks! It feels like we
just started the school year with all of the friendly smiles, unique obstacles, new friends, and the typical ups and downs of a new
school year as we all struggle to adjust to the schedule change.

     At West Mifflin Area School District, we strongly encourage families to get involved in your child's education. Seize the moment
to talk to your child about all of the different aspects of school.  Whether your child is cyber or in-person, trying to talk to your child
about school is always a good idea! (Even if they fight with you and say one word answers-dont quit or get frustrated!)

     Students: it is time to buckle down and complete your work! Take out a book from the library, get involved in a winter sport or
activity but always strive to keep busy with the positive things in life!  Enjoy the fall season and make soemthing good happen for
yourself and others!

 Yours in education,
Dr. Brian P. Plichta
K-12 TCA Principal

 Hi TCA!!



My name is Ms. Conrad and I have been teaching physical education for the last 8 years at
West Mifflin. I graduated from West Mifflin in 2006. In December of 2010 I graduated with a
Bachelors of Science in Health and Physical Education from Edinboro University. I also have a
Minor degree in Athletic Coaching. I started my coaching and teaching career at McKeesport
High School in 2011. I received my Master’s degree from Bethany College in 2017 where I
also coached softball and tennis. 

 In my spare time I enjoy traveling, spending time with family and friends, exercising and
attending country concerts! Some of my favorites include:
 Food- Macaroni and cheese (boxed) 
  Color- Red
 Candy- Reese’s
 Snack- Cheddar Cheese Combos
 Season- SUMMER!!

I am excited to teach another year with the TCA. Don’t hesitate to reach out to me if you have
any questions! 

Ms. Conrad conradm@wmasd.org
                  

 October 7-TCA Field Trip to the

Pittsburgh Aviary 
October 12-PSAT 

October 26-Final day of the First

Quarter/9-Weeks 

October 31-Halloween

October Dates to Remember


